
Dear Parents and Carers

I would to take this opportunity to thank everyone who took part

in the open night. It was well attended and strongly supported by

our school community and families, what a fabulous event. I really

enjoyed the evening, even though I was busy cooking sausages

for the event, it was great to see you all Wednesday night. We

ordered what we thought was enough food, buying 500 sausages,

a ton of onions and over 400 bread buns from Coles supermarket.

Thank you to the teachers for spending so much time making their

classrooms so well presented ready for the night. Well done

Teachers! The classrooms were well attended on the night with

most teachers telling me that a vast majority of their families

attended the evening. This was not a night for formal interviews,

but instead a chance for parents to see what their child has been

learning. Once again thank you for your support for Yale Primary

School. Another great success!

Kind Regards

Glen Read

 
 
 

 

Upcoming
Events

 

Thursday 3 November

Interschool Athletics

 

Friday 4 November

-Colour Run 2pm

-AHT screening

 

Friday 11 November

Pop-up vaccination clinic

 

Coming Up:

Monday 14 November 

Yr 6 Bickley Excursion

 

Friday 18 November

Summer Carnival

 

Wednesday 23 November 

Thornlie SHS Orientation

 

Thursday 24 November

-Yr 6 Bickley Excursion

-Yr 1 Jungle Gym

 

Friday 25 November

-B Block 

Bibra Lake Excursion

-Year 2 Jungle Gym

 

Term 4 Assemblies

Wk 4 Fri 4 November-     C1

Wk 6  Fri 18 November- B3

Wk 8 Fri 2 December-     C2
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Ni hao

Hello

On Friday 28 November we celebrated World

Teachers' Day at Yale Primary School. World

Teachers' Day is an opportunity to celebrate and

thank our teachers for their important role in our

communities and for the positive impact they

have on the lives of our students. To all Yale

teachers I want to express my sincere gratitude

and thanks for the dedication and inspiring

teaching and learning that you do each day. Our

celebration morning tea was enjoyed by all.








MESSAGE FROM ASSOCIATE PRINCIPAL CAROLINE CHURCHILL

On Wednesday 26 October we held our annual

Open Night. Thank you to all the families who were

able to join us. It was a fabulous success. I was

able to visit each classroom and see families

enjoying seeing their child’s learning. The students

looked very proud to show what they have been

doing in class. As always, the sausage sizzle was a

great success. 








  OPEN NIGHTOPEN NIGHT



MESSAGE FROM ASSOCIATE PRINCIPAL CAROLINE CHURCHILL

Lots of smiling faces were present at the Kindy sports carnival last week. Students having fun and

participating in activities was a delight to see. I presented the medals at the end of the carnival and the

students were super excited. Thank you to the Kindy staff who made the event so successful and ensured

that every student had the opportunity to participate and have fun.

 
 
 

School attendance is something that we value at Yale. Being at school every day and on time.

“We all want our children to have the best chance in life, and that starts with education. Every day in

school is an investment in their future. School is the place where children learn to form friendships, work

as a team, work to a schedule and be on time. Those skills will help them prepare for the future, whether it

is studying for further qualifications, becoming an apprentice or securing a job…as well as coping with the

challenges of day-to-day life.”
 news.wrexham.gov.uk/every-day-at-school-makes-a-difference/

Congratulations to C1 who achieved the highest attendance rate for the fortnight at 91.8%

C2, C3, B3 and C5 were all in the top 5, with less than 1% separating 1st place and 5th place.

A fabulous result. Well done students and families.

Thank you to all those families who contact the school when their child is away. 

It is truly appreciated.



Superstars who visited the office were

proud to show us their work. 

It is great to see our students shining

and recognising their achievements. 



Last week we had a maths incursion to celebrate maths week at YPS. The incursion was aimed at

providing students with an opportunity to participate in a purposefully designed hands-on program within

an environment that enables every participant to excel in areas of interest and skillsets. The students

were able to actively participate in the experience and the program was designed to motivate and

activate higher-order thinking. It also enabled students to see learning beyond the classroom. Thank you

to Mrs Kealley and Mrs Raven for organising this event. 

Each day we promote our Yale values

We will be 

                                         Respectful                  Responsible                 Caring                    Our best

 

Respect is about showing that you value other people through your words and your actions. You treat

other people with care and you consider how your words or actions may affect them. 

Responsible is about being dependable, keeping promises and honouring our commitments. It is accepting

the consequences for what we say and do. 

Caring is displaying kindness and concern for others.

Being your best is striving toward your goals to the best of your abilities.

Kind regards

Caroline Churchill
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MESSAGE FROM ASSOCIATE PRINCIPAL CAROLINE CHURCHILL

NEWS AROUND THE SCHOOL

A3 made their own playdough in STEAM.

Have you ever wanted to know how to make playdough? Follow A3's instructions and you will be able to

make your own playdough!
 



A3 STEAMA3 STEAMA3 STEAMA3 STEAMA3 STEAMA3 STEAM

Thank you to all the students who completed artwork for our Crazy Camel fundraiser. You can now go

online to view your child’s artwork at www.crazycamel.com.au/33842 by selecting their class, then

follow the prompts to order your gifts. Orders must be placed no later than Friday 4th November to allow

for delivery before the end of the school year.

Our next major exciting event will be a Colour Run to be held on Friday 4th November 2022 at 2pm on the

Senior Oval. Students will need to bring a white shirt to wear during the event, and we will be using non-

toxic, biodegradable colour powder and wetting the students with tap water from the school.  Please

include a towel or change of clothes for after the event.

If you haven’t already, please set up on online profile to raise donations, or collect cash and hand it into

the canteen by Thursday 3rd November. Anyone who raises more than $10 gets to choose some

fabulous prizes!

We are also looking for parent volunteers to assist at the water and colour stations, please let us know

via our Facebook page (Yale Primary School P&C) if you are able to assist. 

Hope to see you all there for some awesome fun!

The P&C thanks you for your support!
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http://www.crazycamel.com.au/33842


NEWS AROUND THE SCHOOL

OPENOOOOOPPPPPEEEEENNNNN
NIGHTNNNNNIIIIIGGGGGHHHHHTTTTT

EC1EEEEECCCCC11111

A huge thank you for coming to Open
Night. It was really lovely to see all the

families, and a chance to let the
children show you their work done so

far this year. 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS

JANUARY 2023 JUMP-START PROGRAM
 

Tuition for all students Entering Year 7                                                                   
Including NAPLAN, Transition Skills &

Subject Revision & Preparation
 

          16 January to 21 January 2023 
                               Venues

·Christ Church Grammar School
·Hale School

 

The January Jump Start
Program aims to prepare
students for Term 1 (2023)
before the academic year
begins. The classes will revise
those important components
from the 2022 syllabus that are
vital for success in the new year.
The program will also preview
what students can expect in
their courses in 2023. 



COMMUNITY NEWS


